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Dear Parent/Guardian:

  You are invited to attend Highland High School’s Back to School Night on Thursday, September 30, 2021.  The

program will begin promptly at 6:00 PM.  Please enter the building through the main lobby doors which are located on the

Erial Road side of the building. To ensure that you have an opportunity to meet with all of your child’s teachers, we will

run a traditional schedule beginning with Class 1 and will conclude with Class 8.  Please have your child complete the

attached schedule so you know where to report throughout the night.

  During your classroom visitations, teachers will share with you an overview of their courses, as well as their

policies, procedures, and expectations.  A strong collaborative relationship between parents/guardians and teachers is

essential to the success of each child.  Back to School Night provides an opportunity to begin to forge these essential

relationships and establish the support systems that will lead to student success.

Throughout the night we encourage you to tour our facility.  As part of the schedule, we will be running an

abbreviated Tartan Time schedule.  Please stop by the cafeteria for light refreshments and obtain information about our

clubs and activities.  In the library (LMC) our counseling department will assist with accessing the parent portal.  

Highland’s parent group, Home and School Council, will be in the main lobby taking apparel orders and accepting

membership sign ups ($5.00 minimum per family).  Membership envelopes are included in this mailing.

Time allotted for this evening’s event is limited.  If you have individual concerns or questions, you are encouraged

to contact your child’s teacher(s) via email or voicemail.  You may monitor your child’s academic progress by accessing the

Genesis Parent Portal, located on our website under Parent Access. (Counselors in LMC to help you with this) If you wish

to have a parent-teacher conference, it can be scheduled by contacting the School Counseling Office at extension 4036 or

4037.  

On behalf of the entire administrative team and faculty, we look forward to seeing you on September 30.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ryan C. Varga

Principal


